
         

Our Angels’ Dream: A Harvest of Hope
Fundraising Event

The  Foundation  for  Disabled  Youths  is  a  foundation  that  seeks  to  provide  help  and 
support to disabled youths and their families.  It also seeks to provide the kind of life that, 
in years past, was only a dream.  

We all have dreams, whether big or small, with some that may never be realized. Yet the 
expectation of someday realizing our dreams allows us to continue on with our lives. The 
angels of FFDY have dreams too.  They dream of participating in social activities and 
events, socializing with people in all walks of life.  They want to interact with the outside 
world just like regular people. 

In the past few years, FFDY organized several fun-filled events such as skiing at Big 
Bear Lake, competing in the Annual Dragon Boat Race held in Long Beach and taking 
trips to the circus.  Seeing the joyful smiles on their faces, we became touched by their 
genuine happiness. These smiles also brought much comfort and joy to all the parents and 
relatives who have been wholeheartedly taking care of these kids for so many years.

Currently,  FFDY is  renting  space  from a  church  in  order  to  provide  fellowship  and 
activities  to  all  members  every  Saturday afternoon.   However,  the  limitations  of  the 
rented space as well as scheduling problems prevent us from fully accommodating all 
activities. 

To further help make our dream come true—the dream of better programs for the angels, 
providing better resources for their parents so that parents can have sense of security and 
hope,  and  building  a  permanent  facility  for  the  angels  of  FFDY—we  are holding a 
fundraising event at the historical landmark, Anaheim White House on June 24, 2012 
from 11:30 AM – 2 PM.  We strongly believe that with your loving support, we can make 
this a memorable event for all of FFDY’s angels. Let us all work hand in hand to help 
make their dreams come true and to let them all know that there are people who truly 
love and care about them.

We thank you and wish you and your family much peace, joy and success in your lives.

Sincerely,

Ben Su, FFDY President

Foundation for Disabled Youths
P. O. Box 5025

Hacienda Heights, CA 91745
Tel. No.: (626) 968-2169

E-mail: FFDYcares@gmail.com
Website: www.ffdy.org


